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Dean and Dan D. Dean, kidnapped the Templeton twins and their ridiculous dog in
order to get their father to turn over one of his genius (sort of) inventions.
Yes, I said kidnapped. Wouldn't it be fun to read about that? Oh please. It would
so. Luckily for you, this is just the first in a series perfect for boys and girls
who are smart, clever, and funny (just like the twins), and enjoy reading
adventurous stories (who doesn't?!).
Summer at Forsaken Lake Michael D. Beil 2012 Twelve-year-old Nicholas and his tenyear-old, twin sisters, Hetty and Haley, spend the summer with their Great-Uncle
Nick at Forsaken Lake, where he and their new friend Charlie investigate the truth
about an accident involving their families many years before.
Of Witches and Wind Shelby Bach 2014-05-27 "Rory Landon continues to attend Ever
After School and participates in another Fairy Tale"-The Complete Classical Music Guide DK 2012-05-01 An essential guide to more than
1,000 years of classical music Lose yourself in the fascinating story of classical
music in The Complete Classical Music Guide. Full of beautiful colour photographs,
over 300 inspiring composer biographies, analyses of major classical works and
information on every genre, style and form, instrument and ensemble, this is
essential reading for every lover of classical music. Be inspired by the composers
who have shaped the musical landscape over a millennia from the earliest music,
through the Baroque and Romantic eras and right up to the modern classical music
of today. Presented in a beautiful glossy slipcase in the shape of a grand piano,
The Complete Classical Music Guide will hit the right note with any classical
music fan. All content previously published in Eyewitness Companions: Classical
Music.
Character Sketches of Romance, Fiction and the Drama Ebenezer Cobham Brewer 1896
Into the Lion's Den Linda Fairstein 2016-11-15 Watch out, Nancy Drew—Devlin Quick
is smart, strong, and she will DEFINITELY close the case in this thrilling new
mystery series for girls and boys from New York Times bestselling author Linda
Fairstein Someone has stolen a page from a rare book in the New York Public
Library. At least, that’s what Devlin’s friend Liza thinks she’s seen, but she
can’t be sure. Any other kid might not see a crime here, but Devlin Quick is
courageous and confident, and she knows she has to bring this man to justice—even
if it means breathlessly racing around the city to collect evidence. But who is
this thief? And what could the page—an old map—possibly lead to? With her wits,
persistence, and the help of New York City’s finest (and, okay, a little bit of
help from her police commissioner mother, too), Dev and her friends piece the
clues together to uncover a mystery that’s bigger than anyone expected—and more
fun, too. With all of the heart-pounding excitement that made her internationally
bestselling Alexandra Cooper series a hit, Linda Fairstein paves the way for
another unstoppable heroine . . . even if she is only twelve.
The White Company Illustrated Sir Arthur Conan Doyle 2021-01-13 The White Company
is a historical adventure by British writer Arthur Conan Doyle, set during the
Hundred Years' War.The story is set in England, France, and Spain, in the years
1366 and 1367, against the background of the campaign of Edward, the Black Prince
to restore Peter of Castile to the throne of the Kingdom of Castile. The climax of
the book occurs before the Battle of Nájera. Doyle became inspired to write the
novel after attending a lecture on the Middle Ages in 1889. After extensive
research, The White Company was published in serialized form in 1891 in Cornhill
Magazine. Additionally, the book is considered a companion to Doyle's later work
Sir Nigel, which explores the early campaigns of Sir Nigel Loring and Samkin
Aylward.
The Mysterious Benedict Society and the Riddle of Ages Trenton Lee Stewart
2020-04-02 The inimitable quartet of Reynie, Sticky, Kate, and Constance haven't
had a mission together in some time. But with the arrival of a new Society member
- and a new threat - they must reunite to face dilemmas more dangerous than ever
before.
The Mistaken Masterpiece Michael D. Beil 2012 Sophie and her friends, who call
themselves The Red Blazer Girls, embark on solving a case involving mistaken
identities, switched paintings, and some priceless family heirlooms.
A New Recruit Michael D. Beil 2016 Andy witnesses a bank robbery and becomes a
recruit for a secret organization that finds and eliminates evil.
The Red Blazer Girls: The Mistaken Masterpiece Michael D. Beil 2011-06-14 The
perfect series for kids who loved THE LEMONADE WAR series and are ready for more
mysteries! "With wit, cunning, snappy dialogue and superior math skills, The Red
Blazer Girls represent the best of girl-detectives while still feeling relatable
and real. Nancy Drew would be right at home with this group." -- Huffington Post's
15 Greatest Kid Detectives List Sophie, Margaret, Becca, and Leigh Ann are back in
an all-new Red Blazer Girls caper. In the third installment, Sophie is nose to
fist with her arch-rival, Livvy, all while taking care of movie-star Nate Etan's
dog, when Father Julian hires the Blazers to help him authenticate a painting.
Mayhem and mystery follows as the girls attempt to uncover the truth. Oh, and, uh,
Sophie's friend-who-is-not-a-boyfriend, Raf, is back. . . . Michael Beil, a New
York City high school English teacher and life-long mystery fan, delivers a
middle-grade caper that's perfect for middle-grade readers who have finished THE
LEMONADE WAR series and are ready for more advanced mysteries!
Mystery of the Missing Candlestick June Weltman 2004 When three young friends
travel to St. Augustine, FL, they discover a mystery among the historic sites.
Under the Magician's Spell (Give Yourself Goosebumps) R. L. Stine 2015-06-30
Reader beware--you choose the scare! GIVE YOURSELF GOOSEBUMPS! You, and your
little sister, and your best friend just found a new magic shop at the mall. The
man inside calls himself the Magician. He's pretty creepy. Before you know it,
your little sister runs out of the shop with his book of magic spells.If you read
one of the spells, you find yourself in the magician's workshop. Suddenly you are
part of a magic act. You are forced onstage, about to be sliced into a million
pieces!If the three bullies from the school grab the book, you must find it before
the magician makes your sister disappear...forever! The choice is yours in this
scary GOOSEBUMPS adventure that's packed with over 20 super-spooky endings!
Trinkets and Charms Eleanor R. Standley 2013-09 Gold signet rings, jet pendants or
simple lace ends all dress accessories were highly significant and meaningful
objects used in everyday life in later medieval Britain. This study of
archaeological finds, artistic depictions and literature reveals the intricate
uses and life-histories of dress accessories from two regions of Britain."
The Books in My Life Henry Miller 1969 In this unique work, Henry Miller gives an
utterly candid and self-revealing account of the reading he did during his
formative years.
The Girls Take Over Phyllis Reynolds Naylor 2009-01-21 The race is on! The Hatford
boys and the Malloy girls are ready to outdo one another again. Eddie is the first

The Ring of Rocamadour Michael D. Beil 2009 Catholic-schooled seventh-graders
Sophie, Margaret, Rebecca, and Leigh Ann help an elderly neighbor solve a puzzle
her father left for her estranged daughter twenty years ago.
Thrice the Brinded Cat Hath Mew'd Alan Bradley 2016-09-20 Hailed as "a combination
of Eloise and Sherlock Holmes" by The Boston Globe, Flavia de Luce returns in a
much anticipated new Christmas mystery from award-winning and New York Times
bestselling author Alan Bradley. In spite of being ejected from Miss Bodycote's
Female Academy in Canada, twelve-year-old Flavia de Luce is excited to be sailing
home to England. But instead of a joyous homecoming, she is greeted on the docks
with unfortunate news: Her father has fallen ill, and a hospital visit will have
to wait while he rests. But with Flavia's blasted sisters and insufferable cousin
underfoot, Buckshaw now seems both too empty—and not empty enough. Only too eager
to run an errand for the vicar's wife, Flavia hops on her trusty bicycle, Gladys,
to deliver a message to a reclusive wood-carver. Finding the front door ajar,
Flavia enters and stumbles upon the poor man's body hanging upside down on the
back of his bedroom door. The only living creature in the house is a feline that
shows little interest in the disturbing scene. Curiosity may not kill this cat,
but Flavia is energized at the prospect of a new investigation. It's amazing what
the discovery of a corpse can do for one's spirits. But what awaits Flavia will
shake her to the very core.
The Outline of the World To-day; 3 Sir Harry Hamilton Johnston 2021-09-09 This
work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of
the knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This work is in the public
domain in the United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the
United States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars
believe, and we concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally available to the public. To ensure a quality
reading experience, this work has been proofread and republished using a format
that seamlessly blends the original graphical elements with text in an easy-toread typeface. We appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank
you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
Kaleidoscope Eyes Jen Bryant 2009-05-12 Will Lyza’s 1968 summer mystery lead to .
. . pirate treasure? When Lyza helps her dad clean out her late grandfather’s
house, a mysterious surprise brightens the sad task. In Gramps’s dusty attic, Lyza
discovers three maps, carefully folded and stacked, bound by a single rubber band.
On top, an envelope says “For Lyza ONLY.” What could this possibly be? It takes
the help of her two best friends, Malcolm and Carolann, to figure out that the
maps reveal three possible spots in their own New Jersey town where Captain Kidd
(the Captain Kidd, seventeenth-century pirate) may have buried a treasure. Can
three thirteen-year-olds actually conduct a secret treasure hunt? And what will
they find? In a tale inspired by a true story of buried treasure, Jen Bryant
weaves an emotional and suspenseful novel in poems, all set against the backdrop
of the Vietnam War during a pivotal year in U.S. history.
Lantern Sam and the Blue Streak Bandits Michael D. Beil 2014-04-08 “An atmospheric
late-1930s adventure with old-time cinematic appeal. Fans of fast-paced, farfetched action will lap it up as enthusiastically as Sam swallows his favorite
brand of sardines.” —Kirkus Reviews Lantern Sam is the wise-cracking, sarcastic,
talking cat (for those who can hear him, that is) who lives on board the Lake Erie
Shoreliner train and is one of the best detectives no one knows about. He doesn’t
have much patience for humans (unless they bring him sardines), but when 10-yearold traveler Henry can’t find his new friend, the exuberant Ellie, Sam’s enlisted
to help. A ransom note is soon discovered and just like that, Sam and Henry are on
the case, with the help of Clarence the Conductor (who supplies Sam’s sardines).
But is Ellie still on board the train? Did the salesman with his trunk full of
samples sneak her off? And why does that couple keep acting so suspiciously?
Veteran middle-grade mystery author Michael D. Beil has crafted a hilarious and
appealing adventure set in the 1930s that’s chock-full of quirky characters and
red herrings, and all with an irresistible cat at its center.
Sir Nigel Arthur Conan Doyle 2018-05-09 Sir Nigel is a historical novel by Sir
Arthur Conan Doyle, set in the beginning of the Hundred Years' War, spanning 1350
to 1356. It is the background to Doyle's novel, The White Company, and describes
the early life of that book's hero Nigel Loring, a knight in the service of King
Edward III. The character is loosely based on the historical knight Neil Loring.
The tale, at its outset, traces the fortunes of the family of Loring of the Manor
of Tilford in Surrey, many of whose scions had been prominent in the service of
the Norman and Angevin Kings of England, against the backdrop of the Black Death.
The tale starts with the problems the family and its last scion, Nigel Loring,
face at the hands of the monks of Waverley Abbey, up to the coming of Sir John
Chandos. Playing the host to King Edward III of England, Nigel asks to be taken
into his service, a request that is complied with by his being made squire to Sir
John Chandos...
Benjamin Franklinstein Meets the Fright Brothers Matthew McElligott 2011-09-01 The
next book in the hilarious series about history's greatest undead inventors!
Before Victor can figure out why Benjamin Franklin awoke from his two-hundred-plus
years of sleep, giant bat planes and mysterious attacks bring mayhem to
Philadelphia. Only two of history's inventors could pilot such high-flying
creations--the famous Wright brothers! But the red-eyed brothers don't seem quite
like themselves . . . could the brothers really want to take over Philadelphia-and can Victor and his friends crash their plans in time?
The Undying Monster Jessie Kerruish 2013-03-13 Beware the curse composed in verse!
The night is cold and clear and starry. Don't walk in the woods, or you'll be
sorry. ESPECIALLY if you happen to be the last heir of the Hammands! The "supersensitive" Miss Luna Bartendale, psychic investigator extraordinaire, has had
success in the past laying family curses, but the Monster of Hammand will prove
harder than any challenge she has faced before. And Dannow Old Manor is home to
more than one secret, with a trail that leads from its Hidden Room to the ancient
barrow of a Saxon chieftain and back again -- and from a family legacy birthed in
the Bronze Age to the Twilight of the Gods!
The Templeton Twins Have an Idea Ellis Weiner 2012-08-03 This special edition of
The Templeton Twins Have an Idea: Book One also includes a sneak preview of The
Templeton Twins Make a Scene: Book Two and a Q&A with the author. Suppose there
were 12-year-old twins, a boy and girl named John and Abigail Templeton. Let's say
John was pragmatic and played the drums, and Abigail was theoretical and solved
cryptic crosswords. Now suppose their father was a brilliant, if sometimes
confused, inventor. And suppose that another set of twins—adults—named Dean D.
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presents in a certain spot in the cemetery—and bad luck to anyone who doesn’t. But
since there’s no such thing as ghosts, there must be a reason for this weird
tradition. The Boxcar Children are determined to find out what it is.
Danger Goes Berserk Mac Barnett 2012-10-02 A twelve-year-old sleuth goes
undercover—and underwater—to tackle three cases in this hilarious Brixton Brothers
mystery. It’s a routine case… …or at least as routine as a cases get when you’re a
twelve-year-old private detective who’s been sleuthing for just a few months:
Steve Brixton must don a neon wetsuit and work undercover to retrieve a stolen
surfboard. But when the assignment goes all wrong, Steve finds himself caught
inside mysteries involving wild surfers, pirate smugglers, thick-necked goons, and
a sixth-grader who can’t find his gym shorts.
The Red Blazer Girls: The Ring of Rocamadour Michael D. Beil 2009-04-14 The
perfect series for kids who loved THE LEMONADE WAR series and are ready for more
mysteries! Edgar Award Nominee for Best Mystery! "With wit, cunning, snappy
dialogue and superior math skills, The Red Blazer Girls represent the best of
girl-detectives while still feeling relatable and real. Nancy Drew would be right
at home with this group." -- Huffington Post's 15 Greatest Kid Detectives List It
all began with The Scream. And ended with . . . well, if we told you that, it
wouldn’t be a mystery! But in between The Scream and The Very Surprising Ending,
three friends find themselves on a scavenger hunt set up for a girl they never
met, in search of a legendary ring reputed to grant wishes. Are these sleuths in
school uniforms modern-day equivalents of Nancy, Harriet, or Scooby? Not really,
they’re just three nice girls who decide to help out a weird lady, and end up
hiding under tables, tackling word puzzles and geometry equations, and searching
rather moldy storage rooms for “the stuff that dreams are made of” (that’s from an
old detective movie). Oh, and there’s A Boy, who complicates things. As boys often
do. Intrigued? The Red Blazer Girls offers a fun, twisty adventure for those who
love mystery, math (c’mon, admit it!), and a modest measure of mayhem. Michael
Beil, a New York City high school English teacher and life-long mystery fan,
delivers a middle-grade caper that's perfect for middle-grade readers who have
finished THE LEMONADE WAR series and are ready for more advanced mysteries!
Rapunzel Untangled Cindy Carlsen Bennett 2015-09-01
The Cradle of Mankind; Life in Eastern Kurdistan Edgar Thomas Ainger Wigram
2021-05-19 Published in 1914, this is an essay tells about life in Kurdistan in
the late 19th and early 20th centuries. The authors describe different
geographical locations; they had a chance to visit and give insights into the
daily routine of the locals. The book also tells us about the history of the
region, its culture, religious tradition, and many more.
The Lost Children Carolyn Cohagan 2010-02-09 Twelve-year-old Josephine Russing
lives alone with her father. Mr. Russing is a distant, cold man best known for his
insistence that every member of their town wear gloves at all times, just as he
does--even at home--and just as he forces his daughter to do as well. Then one day
Josephine meets a boy named Fargus. But when she tries to follow him, he
mysteriously disappears and Josephine finds herself in another world called Gulm.
Gulm is ruled by the "Master," a terrifying villain who has taken all the children
of Gulm. With Fargus by her side, and joined by Fargus's friend Ida, Josephine
must try to find her way home. As the trio attempt to evade the Master, they
encounter numerous adventures and discover the surprising truth about the land of
Gulm, and Josephine's own life back home.
Wishing Day Lauren Myracle 2016-05-03 From beloved and bestselling author Lauren
Myracle comes the first book in an enchanting trilogy about three sisters, the
magic of traditions, and the extraordinary power of hope. This heartwarming,
timeless story is perfect for fans of Rebecca Stead and Ingrid Law. On the third
night of the third month after a girl’s thirteenth birthday, every girl in the
town of Willow Hill makes three wishes. The first wish is an impossible wish. The
second is a wish she can make come true herself. And the third is the deepest wish
of her secret heart. Natasha is the oldest child in a family steeped in magic,
though she’s not sure she believes in it. She’s full to bursting with wishes,
however. She misses her mother, who disappeared nearly eight long years ago. She
has a crush on one of the cutest boys in her class, and she thinks maybe it would
be nice if her very first kiss came from him. And amid the chaos of a house full
of sisters, aunts, and a father lost in grief, she aches to simply be . . .
noticed. So Natasha goes to the willow tree at the top of the hill on her Wishing
Day, and she makes three wishes. What unfolds is beyond anything she could have
imagined.
The Red Blazer Girls Michael D. Beil 2009 Catholic-schooled seventh-graders
Sophie, Margaret, Rebecca, and Leigh Ann help an elderly neighbor solve a puzzle
her father left for her estranged daughter twenty years ago.
The Pig Scrolls Paul Shipton 2005 A translation of an ancient Greek manuscript
written by Gryllus, a talking pig who was once a man, which describes the many
adventures that he and his companions--a junior prophetess named Sybil and a
bumbling goatherd--experience while traveling to Delphi to try to prevent the
universe from coming to an end.

girl to ever try out for the school baseball team. Now she and Jake are competing
for the same position, while Caroline and Wally compete for class spelling bee
champ. Wally is itching to win, but Caroline the show-off plans to be number one.
As if that wasn’t enough, the kids decide to race bottles down the rising Buckman
River to see whose will go the farthest by the end of the month. The winner will
be queen or king for the day while the other kids act as servants. But neither
team trusts the other. When the girls go down to the river to try and capture the
boys’ bottles, Caroline falls into the rising water. It looks like those Malloy
girls may be in over their heads this time!
Life on a Mediaeval Barony William Stearns Davis 2020-04-15 In the duchy of
Quelqueparte there lay, in the later days of the great King Philip Augustus, the
barony of St. Aliquis. Perhaps you may have trouble in finding any such places
upon the maps of Mediæval France. In that case, I must tell you that they did not
lie so far from Burgundy, Champagne, and Blois that the duke and his vassal, the
baron, could not have many brave feuds with the seigneurs of those principalities,
nor so far from Paris that peddlers and pilgrims could not come hence or go
thither pretty often, nor the baron of St. Aliquis sometimes journey to the king's
court, to do his loyal devoir to his high suzerain, or to divert himself with many
lordly pleasures.
The Case of the Missing Moonstone Jordan Stratford 2015-01-29 When Mary Godwin and
Lady Ada Byron first meet, they don’t exactly hit it off. But with crime on the
rise, the unlikely pair form a detective agency to hunt down clever criminals on
the streets of London. Their first case involves a stolen necklace, a false
confession, and lots of suspicious suspects – but these are no match for Ada and
Mary. Filled with daring balloon chases, vile villains and two unforgettable
heroines, The Case of the Missing Moonstone is the first in a thrilling new
series; perfect for all aspiring sleuths.
The Secret Cellar Michael D. Beil 2012 When Sophie finds a secret message in the
antique fountain pen she bought for her father, she and her friends become
involved in a treasure hunt devised by the pen's previous owner, whose house is
full of puzzles that protect a hidden treasure.
Impressions and Comments Havelock Ellis 1930
The Red Blazer Girls: The Vanishing Violin Michael D. Beil 2010-08-10 The perfect
series for kids who loved THE LEMONADE WAR series and are ready for more
mysteries! "With wit, cunning, snappy dialogue and superior math skills, The Red
Blazer Girls represent the best of girl-detectives while still feeling relatable
and real. Nancy Drew would be right at home with this group." -- Huffington Post's
15 Greatest Kid Detectives List When there are mysteries to be solved, the Red
Blazer Girls are on the case! The discovery of the Ring of Rocamadour has secured
the girls' reputation as Upper East Side super-sleuths, bringing many sundry job
requests (no mystery too small, right?) and some unwanted attention from crooks.
This time the girls must follow a trail of cryptic clues, involving everything
from logic to literature, to trace a rare violin gone missing. But nothing is as
it appears, and just as a solution seems imminent, the girls find themselves
scrambling to save the man who was once their prime suspect. Bowstrings and
betrayal, crushes and codes abound in this suspenseful companion to the Red Blazer
Girls' 2009 debut. Michael Beil, a New York City high school English teacher and
life-long mystery fan, delivers a middle-grade caper that's perfect for middlegrade readers who have finished THE LEMONADE WAR series and are ready for more
advanced mysteries!
Our Lady's Juggler Anatole 1844-1924 France 2021-09-09 This work has been selected
by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain in the United States
of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may freely
copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a
copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work
is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to
the public. To ensure a quality reading experience, this work has been proofread
and republished using a format that seamlessly blends the original graphical
elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant.
Welcome to the Daisy Flower Garden Laura Tuchman 2008 In this journey for
kindergarteners and first-graders, a favorite pastime-gardening- meets the Girl
Scout Law. The result is a storybook world of flowers and little girls who,
together, do great things. Girl Scout Daisies will especially enjoy meeting the
colorful, global characters who teach them to live the Girl Scout Law. The adult
"how-to" guide offers Garden Story Time tips, key ideas for garden projects, and
all the Girl Scout history and traditions needed for an adventure starring Amazing
Daisy, a new flower friend for Girl Scout Daisies.
The Return of the Graveyard Ghost Gertrude Chandler Warner 2013-09-01 One stormy
afternoon, the Aldens take a shortcut through the Greenfield Cemetery and discover
a strange local superstition! According to legend, it’s good luck to leave
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